
Maintenance of Order 
 

As per the OLA, please ensure that you read and sign the 
Maintenance of Order and that your players, parents and 
bench staff are aware of what is included.  
 
Message from Donalyn Dredge- OLA Invitational Tournaments  
VP of Minor, Mary Sticca, and myself will be checking to ensure all teams are in compliance 
prior to their first game.  
Should anyone have any issues using the link/QR code, please have teams contact Mary and 
I directly.  
Donalyn Dredge  
OLA Invitational Tournaments  
tournaments@ontariolacrosse.com  
905-299-0671   
www.ontariolacrosse.com/ @ontariolacrosse  

 

 
 
You may click on the image, or scan the QR code to complete the order.   
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 
Janey Thompson 

Orillia Minor Lacrosse Association 
Tournament Director  

omlatournament@gmail.com  
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